
MCDONNELL DOUGLAS
Radio Services Corporation (MDC Radio)

10775 Business Ctr Dr, Cypress, CA 90630

March 27, 1997

JMO97028

Federal Communications Commission

Experimental Radio Service
P. 0. Box 358320

Pittsburgh, PA 15251—5320

ATTENTION: Secretary

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF EXPERIMENTAL RADIO STATION LICENSE
KM2XOZ, File 7195—EX—R—95

ENCLOSURE: (1) FCC Form 405 with Attachment
(2)  Check No. 161067
(3) Letter of Frequency Recommendation from the Aerospace

and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council (AFTRCC)

Dear Frank:

Enclosure (1) submits our application to the Commission to renew experimental radio
station license KM2XOZ. This radio station is used for developing and evaluating

antennas via scale model techniques as well as full scale and to perform other related

functions required under U. S. Government contracts.

By attachment to our application, we are providing the Commission with a list of the
current contract number used under this license along with the required Environmental
Impact Statement.

To provide the information needed to effect coordination of the license requirements in

the IRAC—FAS subcommittee, the applicant has forwarded a copy of this letter and its

enclosures to the USAF Frequency Management Center in Arlington VA. We have also

forwarded copies of the application to the Western Area Frequency Coordinator at Point

Mugu, California and to the Western Regional Office of the Federal Aviation

Administration in Los Angeles, California.

Should the Commission require additional information concerning our application for

renewal, you may call me collect at (714) 229—5157. j

Sincerely,

J. M.Sdim) Olson

Agent for MDC Radio

 


